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Finding the eye of the storm 
 By Rebecca Parlakian

Reprinted with permission. Excerpted from the 
article “Reflective Supervision on the Run” which 
appeared in the Spring 2003 issue of Children and 
Families, the magazine of the National Head Start 
Association (USA). ZERO TO THREE is a national, 
nonprofit organization located in Washington, D.C.



AHVNA’s new training program ready to roll  
 by Cheryl Moskaluk

Vol. 1   Issue 3   page 2



Vol. 1   Issue 3   page 3

Alberta’s home visitation 
programs commit to 
reflective supervision

by Connie LeMay

On the Home 
Front

Home visitors: a friendly 
face and much more

•	 Delivering ‘Reflective 
Supervision’ training 
opportunities. 

•	 Facilitating opportunities 
for networking, sharing and 
discussing supervision issues.

•	 Developing training and 
resource materials for 
developing learning plans for 
home visitors. 

•	 Developing training and 
resource materials that focus on 
well-being and safety issues. 



Reflective supervision strengthens agencies 
 by Cheryl Moskaluk
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Key Components 
of Reflective 
Supervision:

What does it look like? 
 by Rebecca Parlakian



AHVNA elects new board

Outgoing AHVNA board president Shauna Seneca 
receives a gift from AHVNA Provincial Director  
Lavonne Roloff, in recognition of her work as a 
founding member.
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